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PRESS RELEASE 
 
No: 807/2020 

Date: 16th November 2020 

Chief Minister meets Mayor of La Linea 
 
The Chief Minister Fabian Picardo and the Deputy Chief Minister Dr Joseph Garcia this afternoon 
met the Mayor of La Linea Juan Franco. 
 
There was a general discussion on the possibility of an agreement for the future relationship of 
Gibraltar with the European Union, and on the consequences of no agreement. 
 
The meeting looked at future opportunities and potential ways forward. 
 

ENDS 


